

School (908) 722-8222

Day Habilitation (908) 800-9080

Employment (908) 722-7727

Residential (908) 704-2365

Employment (908) 722-7727 94 Readington Road
Residential (908) 704-2365 North Branch, NJ 08876
Foundation (908) 722-7210 Email info@MIDLANDNJ.org

MIDLANDnj.org

Mailing PO Box 5026

May 4, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians

The health security and welfare of your family member will always be our highest priority. Accordingly, we continue to closely-monitor rates of COVID-19 transmission in Somerset and adjacent counties. Please be advised that the rates of confirmed cases have risen in Somerset County, placing the county into a "yellow" moderate designation.

Please know that there is no change to Midland's COVID-related protocols in response to this increased activity. We will continue to keep you informed, as the levels change

Collectively, we have been managing issues related to COVID for over two years, and we realize that we all want to return to a more normal way of life. However, we encourage you to continue to exercise practical and prudent measures such as good handwashing and, when possible, avoiding crowded situations. This is particularly important for individuals who are immuno-compromised. If you or your family member were vaccinated, we encourage you to speak with a health professional about the benefits of receiving the booster. Additionally, please continue to consult with your health professional on any suspected health concerns that may be COVID-19 related.

As the warm weather comes and we are outdoors more frequently, we will hopefully see a decrease in COVID-19 infections.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach back to your respective Program Director.

Be well and stay safe.

Best regards,

Shawn M. McInerney

President and CEO Midland